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Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Fwd: Opposing Bel Air Glen Gating Project


Travis Longcore <tlongcore@babcnc.org> Wed, Aug 24, 2022 at 9:13 AM
To: Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Morgan Gordon <mmcowen@gmail.com>

Subject: Opposing Bel Air Glen Gating Project

Date: August 24, 2022 at 8:16:58 AM PDT

To: Travis Longcore <tlongcore@babcnc.org>, rschlesinger@babcnc.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org


To Whom It May Concern:


As a resident of Bel Air Ridge, I am writing to express my continued opposition to the gating project proposed by Bel Air Glen. 


Among many other concerns, the primary reason for my opposition is that privatizing these public streets is sure to cause additional rush hour traffic
and congestion on Beverly Glen and Nicada Drive. 


Thank you for your time and consideration, and for all you do for our Bel Air Beverly Crest neighborhood!


Many thanks,

Morgan Gordon

2608 Claray Drive
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